

Malcom Bridge Middle School BOLT PTO

PO Box 1223 Watkinsville, Georgia 30677

August 1, 2022

Dear Friends and Families of Malcom Bridge Middle School,

It's with great excitement that Malcom Bridge Middle School BOLT PTO kicks off the 2022 - 2023 School Year and Partnership Drive! We are eager for you to join us as a sponsor of this year's school-wide fundraising initiative.

This yearly event is an opportunity to raise much-needed funds for Malcom Bridge Middle School. Proudly, Malcom Bridge Middle School continues to strive to meet recommendations and expectations for schools awarded the distinguished GASSP Breakout School and Blue Ribbon Lighthouse School.

MBMS BOLT PTO gladly assists with these improvements and expectations, but also needs assistance from our gracious sponsors. Friends and family can support MBMS by making donations and being a partner in assisting with funds that support the enrichment of the school through: upgrading technology, classroom supplies, staff development, and overall school enhancements.

The estimated goal for the 2022 - 2023 Partnership Drive is \$15,000. We would like you to join this effort to impact the outstanding educational experience for the students at MBMS. We offer multiple partnership opportunities and we hope you will consider partnering with us. All proceeds of your generous donation will directly be impacting the students, staff, and administration at Malcom Bridge Middle School.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact the **MBMS BOLT PTO**. Our deadline for partnership opportunities is Friday, September 2, 2022. We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

2021 - 2022 MBMS BOLT PTO Executive Board

Katie Collins
President

Casey McGough Vice President **Maria Paulk** Secretary Alicia Pearce Treasurer